TOWN OF ASHLAND BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. ASHLAND TOWN OFFICE 20 HIGHLAND ST, ASHLAND, NH

E. Badger opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. citing Governor Sununu's Executive order #12. Present were Kathleen DeWolfe, Fran Newton, Alan Cilley, Andy Fitch and Eli Badger

The Board had a Non-Meeting with an attorney.

The Board discussed the transition period between Mr. Smith's departure and the hiring of a new Town Manager.

During the interim, E. Badger will be responding to e-mails. The Board will be meeting weekly until a new Town Manager is found. The Department Heads will have one contact person on the Board until a Town Manager is found.